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November 11, 2008 

 

 

Julie Fleming, Campaign Finance Analyst 

Reports Analysis Division 

Federal Election Commission 

999 E Street, NW 

Washington, DC 20463 

 

Dear Analyst, 

 

This letter is in response to the Commission's RFAI dated October 22, 2008 referencing Alzheimer's Action Pac's 

Notification of Multicandidate Status (FEC FORM 1M).  AAPac has met the requirements to qualify for multicandidate 

status. 

 

On September 16, 2008, AAPac received and deposited a contribution from its 51st contributor, had been in business for 

over 6 months and had made more than 5 federal contributions.  The reason 51 donors are not fully disclosed on our 

reports is that many of them gave contributions that are unitemized.  As required, we filed our Notification of 

Multicandidate Status (FEC FORM 1M) on 09/16/08, within 10 days of qualifying. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Craig Engle 

Treasurer, AAPac 

 


